
Hopkinton Recreation Department 

December 29, 2020 

Attending: Paula, Paul, Louise, Jim, Katie, Glenn, Ann.  Mark was excused. 

The meeting was called at 6:45 due to Zoom technical issues. 

 

Great job with Santa on Wheels.  The live video was good.  Paula is working on Zoom senior programs.  A 
Hannaford dietician who lives in town offered to do a few classes. 

 

There will not be any organized winter cabin events this year. Paula will be leaving ice skates on the 
porch at the cabins for folks to use the honor system.  Don’t forget about the First Day Hike. There is 
discussion about moving the parks and trails over to the recreation department. 

 

The wintertime event will be a bingo card with places listed. You would visit the spot then mark your 
card.  This is to encourage folks to get outdoors and be active. Need to find sponsors. 

We will need to start thinking about Easter which is the last Sunday in March.  We have two big boxes of 
eggs filled with toys and 2000 empty eggs. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Ann MIller 

 

 


